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I am writing in regards to the proposed construction at 658 Spargur Drive in Los Altos. My wife and I
live next door at 648 Spargur Drive. In reviewing the online plans, we have one objection to the
proposed plans. The plan shows that there are 3 windows in BATH 1 on the second floor. Two of
those windows look down into one of the rooms in our house, which interferes with our privacy.
When we discussed this previously with the owner, we were told that they could use frosted glass
for these windows to provide us with a degree of privacy that we would prefer. We now understand
that these BATH 1 windows are not planned to be frosted. We urge the Design Review Commission
to require frosted glass or transom windows in BATH 1 to help protect our privacy.

Thank you for your consideration,
David and Judy Beggs
648 Spargur Drive
Los Altos, CA
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